Family Health Centers at NYU Langone
Department of Dental Medicine


March 16, 2020

Dear Student/Parent/Guardian at PS 329:
The NYC Department of Education decided to close all NYC Public Schools because of the COVID-19 pandemic, this will mean that the School Based Health Center located at your school will also be closed.   As a reminder, we wanted to let you know if any dental need arises during this time:
· You can reach out to make a dental appointment by contacting us at: (718) 630-6875. Our nearest location is:
Park Ridge Family Health Center- 6317 4th Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11220

· If you have a dental emergency during non-clinic hours, please go directly to the NYU Langone- Brooklyn Emergency Department, located at 150 55th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11220.

Thank you, and we hope you all remain healthy and safe.

Lynn Gargano, DDS
Dental Director, School Based Health Program
Family Health Centers at NYU Langone 

